
Thank you to those who attended,
volunteered, or supported our

recent PTA events including the
Book Fair, Chuck-E-Cheese

restaurant night, Special Education
meeting with Executive Director, Dr.

Richard Jeffries!

HES PTA NEWS
Check out this edition of the PTA Newsletter to see about

upcoming events in 2025!

February 20, 2025

Upcoming PTA Events:
February 26, 2025 - HES Talent Show - DRESS REHEARSAL - 5:00 - 8:00 pm - HES Gym
February 27, 2025 - HES Talent Show - 6:30 pm - HES Gym
March 11, 2025 - HES PTA General Membership Meeting - 7:15 pm - HES Media Center
March 13, 2025 - Restaurant Night - Shake Shack (near Columbia Mall) - details to come!

Support our talented
staff and students at

the...



PTA Board Positions Available!
Are you interested in serving as a member of the

HES PTA Board next year? The President and
Secretary positions will become available. Please

contact president@hespta.org if you’re interested! 
Role of President: 

Oversees all PTA activities and operations.
Chairs executive board and general
membership meetings. 
Acts as primary spokesperson for the PTA. 
Appoints committee chairs with board
approval. 
Maintains communication with school
administration. 

Role of Secretary:
Keeps accurate records of all PTA
meetings and correspondence. 
Distributes meeting minutes and
important information to members 
Maintains membership lists and updates
records



Hi Hammond families!
As we embark on our second year creating the yearbook, we're

excited to build on our experience and deliver an even more
exceptional publication. To make this happen, we need your help!
As parents ourselves, we understand the importance of accuracy

and inclusivity in the yearbook. To ensure the yearbook is as
accurate and memorable as possible, we need your help. As parents,

we don't have the same direct access to students as teachers and
staff do. Please share any photos you have of your child at school
events, activities, or simply in the classroom and label them with

your child’s name and teacher to using our submission link or email
them directly to HESTigersYearbook@gmail.com .

Your contributions will ensure that the yearbook is a true reflection
of our school community. Thank you for your support! 

Link to submission of photos:
https://tinyurl.com/hesyearbook24

Next General
Membership

Meeting: 
March 11, 2025

7:15 pm

Join in person
(HES Media) or

online!Join link:
meet.google.com/gcd-gzkf-xjo 
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